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Nuclear Fuel Services, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. Andrew M. Maxin
P.O. Box 337, MS 123
Erwin, TN 37650

Dear Mr. Maxin:

This refers to your application dated January 28, 1994, requesting renewal of
Certificate of Compliance No. 4909, for tne Model No. GE-21PF-1 package.

Your application is not being processed because the certificate holder,
General Electric Company, has requested renewal of the certificate. Since
General Electric's application was received 30 days prior to the certificate's
expiration, the certificate is being considered under timely renewal.

According to our records you are not registered as a user of this package
under the general licente provisions of 10 CFR s71.12. Please notify us in
writing should you wish to be registered as a user of this package.

Sincerely,
Orignal -
Cass R. Cl.;;:pu

Cass R. Chappell, Section Leader
Cask Certification Section
Storage and Transport Systems Branch
Division of Industrial and

Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS
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